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Greetings from LHX, and welcome back from our (very spring like) winter break!  Our meteorology unit is in full swing here, and we spent time this week discussing the variables and instruments used by meteorologists to better understand weather systems.  

Next week, academic students will be working on projects exploring various types of severe weather (from hurricanes to the polar vortex!).  Honors students will continue their symposium presentations in class.  As a reminder, the Earth Science Symposium will take place at the Liverpool High School Annex on Saturday, March 18th.  All are welcome to attend.  Student registration is at 8:30AM and the awards ceremony will take place at 1:00PM.  I look forward to seeing many of you there!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Shout out to Diana Alammo for consistently putting forth her best effort each day.  Keep up the hard work!

Regards,

Jason Williams
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